Full name Korey Klein
Mailing address 8222 Mountain View Drive Whistler B.C. VBE0G3

Dear Mayor and Council:

It's been close to two years since we all have been subjected to Covid. We have lost friends,
loved ones and employment. We have all struggled to overcome this horrible nightmare but
frustrated with little or no success. We have been exposed to irrational mandates; lack of
treatment and the poor judgement of irrational decision making and the lack luster promises of
single mandated solutions. Seemingly, our Government believes that if we continue to do the
same thing, we should expect a different outcome. | am not a medical doctor, | am but a
concerned citizen of our village, our community, and our country. At this point | am
Embarrassed to call myself Canadian. Our government continues to mistreat its citizens. The
Government must take responsibility for these blunders. As leaders of our community, you bear
the burden of accountability. You are not dealing with the most pressing matters or necessaries
of our community. You hold the obligation to make fair, rational and objective assessments.
Typically, you might deal with parking regulations, commercial building plans, future community
goals. But lately you have taken on a different role. You have usurped the most if not the
dearest of all Canadian values. You have decided collectively to commandeer our

Freedoms. Make no mistake about it, this is not a good thing. This is not a righteous act. This
is not something you were elected to do, nor do you have the right to do. In fact, it is not
something you should have the right to do. You have no qualifications. The fact that you think
you are entitled to such a right is scandalous. The decision that you have all made to mandate
the injection is shameful. Your decision to mandate injections are unethical, unlawful, and
discriminatory in both conception and its effects.

The very municipal workers who continued to work through this entire event: not knowing what it
was or could be. Keeping the lights in our community on, serving the village in its full

capacity. And now, you turn your back on them. You condemn them and arrogate, the very
thing that is as precious to life as air... their Freedom. You have decided to coerce an injection
with an experimental drug, that is well established to have a controversial abhorrence. You
can’t deny that there is a long list of people injured by this injection. You will be responsible for
the damages and harms caused by this injection. You will have to apologize for injuries and
loss of life from this injection.

You will have to look their loved ones in their eyes, and, say it was your fault. And admit, truly,
how sorry you are for the injury you caused.

| ask you cancel the mandate order, for your municipal staff. The information we know
today is not the same as when you took it upon yourselves to make this decision. Current
vaccinations that are available DO NOT PREVENT INFECTION OR TRANSMISSION according
to the CDC. There isn’t just one solution to treat this disease, there are real medications that
have a terrific history of treatment. There is insufficient effectiveness of the Pfizer injection
concerning the current variant. Why would council force a “treatment” for covid that even the
makers (Pfizer) advertised isn’t effective anymore?



Its time to rebuild our community. And the best way to do that is to honour its citizens’
freedoms. Cancel the “vaccination” mandate order for your municipal staff.

Sincerely and with most respect

Korey





